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Easing of regulations for issuance of visas 

 

 The regulations for entry for foreign nationals into India have been eased. 

 All overseas citizens of India cardholders, (OCI) and (PIO) cardholders can 

travel to India. 

 All foreign nationals intending to visit India for any purpose (except 

tourism) can travel to India. 

 

2. All existing visas, except tourist visas & medical visas stand restored. 

 

3. The Embassy will start issuing all categories of visas except tourist visas and 

medical visas with immediate effect. 

 

****** 

Dated: 23.10.2020 

 

Click here for the French version 

https://www.embassyofindiatunis.gov.in/pdf/f-press%20releases%20easing%20travel%20restrictions.pdf

